

## Wyke Regis Lof & Junior School

## Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware, Monday 11<sup>th</sup> November – Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November is Anti-bullying week and also Children in Need. The School Council met with Mrs Bristow to talk about these two things. They felt that as we had lots of events recently that they would like to combine Anti-bullying and Children in Need.

- 1) Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November– Odd Sock and Children in Need Day An opportunity for your child to express themselves and to appreciate individuality and uniqueness. Alongside this School Council expressed that they would also like to wear something yellow and/or Children in Need items (ears, t-shirts etc). We are asking for a voluntary contribution to take part in this to go towards Children in Need.
- 2) Homework Could your child create a pledge linked to treating each other with respect and create a school slogan for anti-bullying. We will then photograph your child in school with their different pledges and hold a vote on the best anti-bullying slogan.

Yours faithfully

School Council & Mrs Bristow